



Final Test – Prepare 1
(Unit 9-16)

Score- điểm

Viết : ____/20

Nghe : ____/10

Nói : ____/10

Tổng : ____/40

Rank- xếp loại

Name: _____ Class: _____

Speaking skills (kĩ năng nói)

1 LISTENING

▶ Sebastian is talking to Sam about his job. Choose the right words to complete the sentences.

Sam's job

- 1 He works in the *morning* / *afternoon* / *evening*.
- 2 He is working in *Brazil* / *Japan* / *Scotland*.
- 3 He takes photos of *people* / *sport* / *food*.
- 4 He likes his job because it's *interesting* / *easy* / *funny*.
- 5 He always works on *Mondays* / *Thursdays* / *Fridays*.
- 6 He has always got *his watch* / *his glasses* / *his camera* with him.
- 7 He often phones his *parents* / *wife* / *daughter*.
- 8 At weekends, he teaches people to *swim* / *drive* / *cook*.

2 ▶ Listen to Katy and Rob. They are at a party and Katy is talking about some of her friends. Choose the right answer.

- 1 Benny has
 a dark hair. b blue eyes. c a moustache.
- 2 Paul is
 a English. b really big. c too hot.
- 3 Claire is
 a talking. b eating. c dancing.
- 4 Harry is holding
 a a plate. b some flowers. c a cup.
- 5 Alex has
 a a short jacket. b a little hat. c long hair.
- 6 Natasha is
 a thirsty. b tall. c interesting.

3.

A. Write the sentences with an Adverb of frequency in the right place.

Eg.: My brother always sleeps until 11:30.

1. My dad helps me with science homework.
2. I play computer games after school.
3. My friend sends me very long text messages.
4. I take my phone to school.
5. I ride my horse at the weekend.

B. Listen and circle the correct numbers

A. 100 / 1,000

C. 100 / 1,000

E. 400,000 / 4,0000

B. 250 / 215

D. 3,500 / 350

F. 2,000,000 / 20,0000

Read about Daniela, Tania and Christine. Choose the right answer.

Daniela

I don't like science much but I love geography. It's never boring. It's my favourite subject at school. We have that lesson on Tuesday. The lesson starts at eleven thirty and finishes at twelve fifteen. We've got computers in the classroom and we can download information but I don't often use the internet. I sit behind Charlie. He's English. He isn't my best friend but he helps me with my homework sometimes.

Tania

I'm good at science but not geography. I don't really enjoy that subject very much. Our science lessons are on Tuesday and Thursday. The lessons start at nine thirty and finish at a quarter to eleven. We can sometimes play science games on the computers at school. I like doing that. Joelle sits next to me. She's my best friend. She's really good at English.

Christine

I like geography but not always. It's not my favourite subject at school. English is. I'm good at that. We have geography on Thursdays and we have an English class every day. It starts at nine and ends at a quarter to ten. I've got the internet at home but we don't have any computers in our classroom. I do my homework with my sister. She's my best friend too! We're twins!

- | | |
|--|--|
| 1 Who can find information on school computers?
a Daniela b Tania c Christine | 5 Who can't use computers at school?
a Daniela b Tania c Christine |
| 2 Who lives with her best friend?
a Daniela b Tania c Christine | 6 Who says she studies geography on Tuesdays?
a Daniela b Tania c Christine |
| 3 Who says her favourite lesson ends at 9.45?
a Daniela b Tania c Christine | 7 Who tells us the name of her best friend?
a Daniela b Tania c Christine |
| 4 Who doesn't enjoy science lessons?
a Daniela b Tania c Christine | 8 Who is good at English?
a Daniela b Tania c Christine |

5. Write the questions for the underlined information below:

Eg: *Where do you go to school?*

- I go to school in Moscow.

1. _____?

- My favourite thing is my guitar.

2. _____?

- I get up at half past seven.

3. _____?

- My brother is a waiter.

4. _____?

- I clean my bedroom twice a week.

5. _____?

- My family often have bread and egg for breakfast.

6. WRITING

Read the email from Tim. Answer Tim's seven questions. Write 35–50 words.

From: Tim
☐ ✕

Hi! Tell me about you!

What time do you get up on school days?

Do you go to school on Saturdays?

When do you do your homework?

Where do you like going at the weekend?

What's your favourite TV show?

Do you want to be famous one day? What do you want to be?

Tim!

To: Tim
☐ ✕

From:

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

7. GRAMMAR

Put the words in the right order to make sentences.

0 every / washes / Laura / morning / face / her

Laura washes her face every morning.

1 you / in / me / the / Can / meet / after / park / school ?

2 have / I / about / lunch / past / one / half / at / always

3 don't / homework / I / my / I / to / bed / go / do / before

4 My / very / sometimes / texts / me / send / friends / funny

5 likes / My / sleeping / weekend / ten / at / thirty / until / the / sister

6 go / a / you / café, / have / When / you / to / often / pizzas / do ?

8. Read the message. Choose the right words to complete the sentences.

Hi Penny!

My favourite place in ¹*we / our / us* town is the new cybercafé. ²*Have / Are / Do* you know it? It's behind the park in Green Street. Outside the café, there are lots of tables. It's fun to sit there when it's not ³*too / always / then* cold.

Inside, they've got about ten computers! You can use them to ⁴*send / sends / sending* emails or to go online. I like ⁵*read / reads / reading* about my favourite band. They've got a fantastic website.

All the food and drinks in the cybercafé are really good ⁶*for / with / from* you. They're great! And they ⁷*don't / haven't / aren't* very expensive. I like the chocolate milk and the chicken sandwiches ⁸*best / good / better*!

⁹*Let's / Shall / Would* we meet there this afternoon? Can you come ¹⁰*on / in / at* half past three?

Love
Clara

VOCABULARY

9. Complete the sentences with the words in the box.

breakfast catch dressed afternoon past science Wednesday

My Monday!

I get up at half (1) seven on Mondays. I have a shower and get (2) I have (3) with my parents and little sister. Then I leave the house and (4) the bus to school. We have geography, (5) and maths in the morning and history, English and IT in the (6)
Music is my favourite lesson but we don't have that on Monday. We have that on (7) and Friday.
What's your favourite lesson?

10 Match the words (a–f) and the meanings (1–6). Write the letters.

- | | |
|--|--------------|
| 1 Some students study science or geography here. | a bank |
| 2 You go to this place to catch a train. | b cinema |
| 3 People go to this place to look at very old things. | c hotel |
| 4 You can sleep here on your holidays. | d university |
| 5 Friends meet at this place to see a film. | e station |
| 6 You can ask someone to give you money here. | f museum |

Match the sentences (1–6) and the meanings of get (a–f).

11 Write the letters.

- | | |
|--|------------|
| 1 I need to get some new jeans in town. My old ones are too short. | a arrive |
| 2 They usually get home at about half past six. | b buy (x2) |
| 3 Let's get some of that chocolate cake! It's in one of the cupboards in the kitchen, I think. | c catch |
| 4 My brothers get the bus to work because taxis are too expensive. | d find |
| 5 It's good to get memory sticks from an online website. | |